Steven Seee

From: Margie Jackson <margiej3@gmail.com>

Sent: Monday, March 17, 2025 9:06 AM

To: House State Government and Elections Committee
Subject: H5515

Please pass H5515. It is important to conteract all of the voter suppression across the country with measures which will
promote voting by our citizens. Anything which makes it easier for people to vote should be passed, and H5515 will do
that.

Thanks,

Margaret Jackson

Warwick



